
Danny McCubbins <mcchomes@comcast.net> 

I would like to encourage you to vote no on house bill 2656. This would be devastating for our 
area.  I live and have grown up in a logging town and while I am not a logger but a builder here 
it is my opinion that we Oregon is doing a great job in managing our forest, don't screw that 
up!   

Builder in the Sweet Home area for 40+ years. 

 


